
Permissive Referendum 
Building & Grounds Reserve Fund 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the New Baltimore Fire District, at a public meeting held on the 10th day of 
June 2021, approved the use of up to $71,600 from the Building & Grounds capital reserve fund for the 
re-pavement and improvement of the buildings and grounds, including a new drainage system, all 
subject to permissive referendum.  Any person wishing to petition for a mandatory referendum must 
submit a proper petition to the District Secretary no later than thirty days from the date of the 
resolution. 
 
By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the New Baltimore Fire District. 
Dated June 10, 2021 
 
Natalie Linger, Secretary 


